
 
 

 

 

 

 

28 Novemeber 2022 

 

Dear All, 

Christmas Jumper Day!  

This year we will celebrate Save the Children’s Christmas Jumper Day, on Thursday 08 

December 2022. For the event we are happy for your child to wear a Christmas jumper with 

their usual school uniform, wear a Christmas hat or accessories or simply pop some tinsel on! 

Apologies for the late notice, there is no expectation that your child MUST wear a jumper, we 

just want them to feel festive if they wish to do so.  

There is a suggested donation of £2 from the Save the Children’s Charity and as a school we 

are committed to supporting our local charities and ensuring pupils understand the purpose 

of fundraising. Yet there is certainly no pressure to do so. We would be grateful of any 

donations at all and all funds raised will go directly to the Save the Children Charity.  

Reception Only 

Due to Reception’s trip on this day, please can all school jumpers be worn however, a small 

festive accessory is welcome! 

If you have any questions or queries please feel free to contact the school directly, we are 

more than happy to answer them.  

Kind regards 

 
 

 

Rebecca Wood 

Head of School  

                      
 

 


